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March 23, 2009

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING AND HAND DELIVERY

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301

Re: Northern Utilities, Inc. -- Proposed Cost of Gas Adjustment
for the Summer Period, May 2009 through October 2009;
DG 09- 052

Dear Director Howland:

Enclosed please find seven (7) copies of Northern Utilities Inc.’s (“Northern’s”
or the “Company”) reprinted Attachments NUI-FXW -2 through NUI-FXW-6.
These Attachments are being refiled as the copies contained in the original
filing were not entirerly legible. I apologize for any inconvenience this may
have caused the Commission or any of the parties to this docket.

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to
contact me or Frederick J. Stewart, Manager, Regulatory Services, at 603-
773-6534 or stewart@unitil.com.
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Gary Epler Attorney f. No hem Utilities
Chief Regulatory Counsel

6 Liberty Lane West Enclosures
Hampton, NH 03842-1720

Phone. 603-773-6440 -

Fax: 603-773-6640 cc: Matthew Fossum, Staff Counsel
Email: epIer~unwI.com Meredith Hatfield, Consumer Advocate (3 copies)

Susan Geiger, Esq.


